Alexander Scott

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 30 September 2015 12:52 PM

To: Alexander Scott

Subject: SSD 6513 - Building R1, Barangaroo - Re-exhibition

Dear Mr Scott

Thank you for your email dated 26 August 2015 to the Office of Environment and Heritage (OEH) regarding an
amended State Significant Development Application for Building R1 at Barangaroo in the City of Sydney Local

Government Area.

After reviewing the relevant documents, OEH’s Greater Sydney Planning Team has concluded that the matter does
not contain biodiversity, natural hazards and Aboriginal Cultural Heritage issues that require a formal OEH response.
We have no need to be further involved in the assessment of the project.

Regards

Operations Officer, Greater Sydney Region
Regional Operations Group, Office of Environment and Heritage





